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Hi

I am very disappointed that the proposed "spine road" is now not included in the plans for the land east of
Kenilworth.

It is obviously stated that there much of the traffic will be generated will have to use Glasshouse lane &
Birches Lane.

These roads are entirely unsuitable for such a high volume of traffic. None of the existing roads. in
particular Leyes Lane, are capable of carrying greater volumes of traffic & are totally unsuitable for
roundabouts/traffic lights.

Why was the "spine road"” removed from the plans? I genuinely believe that is the better option. No reason
appears to be given in recent notifications.

Please reconsider this bizarre decision. It was not what was first decided & is going to have a tremendous
impact on the roads mentioned where junctions need to be created. I believe it will be an unsafe option.

G. Walsh



